
Cleveland Christian School      
5th & 6th Grades

Dear Parents, 

The beginning of the school year will be here soon and we wanted to get a supply 
list to you early.  First of all, I would like to say that I am looking forward to a fun filled 
year.  A year full of learning, laughter and fun filled days.  I will be sending notes home at 
times to keep you informed of upcoming events and important things you need to know 
about.  Please take the time to read each note carefully.

I have made a list of supplies that your child will need.  Please keep a check on your 
child’s supplies as they tend to get lost, broken or used up.  It would be a great help if you 
would purchase a laundry marker and place your child’s name in their PE clothes, Lunch 
box and on the label of their jacket.  This will help us find lost or misplaced items.

King James Bible (each child must have his/her own) 
#2 pencils—blue pen (no red or green)
Cap erasers that fit on the top of pencils 
Big eraser
Loose notebook paper (no spirals, please) Folder for notebook paper
Hand sanitizer / Disinfecting wipes (will be stored for the class)
Colored pencils or crayons
Ruler
Compass & Protractor
Calculator-7th grade only (Texas Instruments T1-30Xa price range $10.00)
School box for supplies and a sturdy plastic holder for PACEs and papers (this can be      

            purchased at Wal-Mart)
Kleenex (a must) ~ 2 boxes (Will be stored for the class)
Comb or brush
PE bag for clothes

Thank you in advance for everything you do for our class.  We want this year to be the 
best year we’ve had.  Please feel free to call me or the school office if you have any 
questions.

In Christ, 
Mrs. Brittney             

                                  

If you have not already provided one, I will need a current TN Certificate of Immunization Form.  
Thank s, Mrs. Margaret


